



# ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL

Vivian Road, Harborne, Birmingham, B17 0DN Telephone: 0121–464 2141 Fax: 0121–464 8312 Email: enquiry@stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk

www.stmaryrc.bham.sch.uk
Headteacher: Miss H.M. Cusack M.Ed.



3<sup>rd</sup> July 2018

Dear Parent

# July is dedicated to the Precious Blood of Jesus.

# YRC Class Mass - Friday 6th July.

Please join Miss Cook's class for their first class mass, on Friday. Mass begins at 9:15am. All welcome.

# The strength of a nation derives from the integrity of the home.

Confucius

# Music recital - 5<sup>th</sup> July

The children who have been learning to play the violin and piano will perform on Thursday morning (violin between 9.15 and 10.00) and afternoon (piano between 2.30 and 3.15) for their parents and relatives with their classes also in attendance. Please arrive on time and take your seats before the start of the performance.

#### Sports Day – Monday 16th July

Advance notice our infant sports day will take place during the morning of 16th July and the juniors during the afternoon. All welcome for one or both of these events. Mr Davis will be sending out a letter with full details next week.

#### **End of Year KS2 Performance**

Our Y6 will lead the performance 'Romeo and Juliet' on Thursday 12th and Friday 13th July. A letter will be sent out this week with all the details about ticketing and which classes are performing on which night.

#### No choir next week

PTA Infant film club – next Monday 9<sup>th</sup> July – means that the choir is cancelled on that day.

### **CONSENT – reminder**

Due to the introduction of the General Data Protection Regulation (GDPR) in May 2018 – we need your written consent for several items that are included on the green form that was issued to you in June. Please ensure that this is completed and returned to school asap. Thankyou.

#### It is HOT!

Some children do not have water bottles in school and clearly require one in this extraordinary spell of hot weather.

Please send your child into school with sun cream on, sun hat and their water bottle.

#### Payments for Next Term...

- Milk payments If you wish your child to have milk for Autumn Term 2018-19, please pay £14.80 via the School Gateway.
- If you wish your child to take part in Pizza or Fish Friday in the Autumn Term, please pay £34.50 for all 15 Fridays via the School Gateway.
- Dinner money for next half term (the first of Autumn Term) is £89.70, payment, again, the School Gateway.

#### **Lost Property**

We are building up lots and lots and lots of property that the children are leaving behind them and not reclaiming. These items have been put out for you to collect in the parent shelter as we simply do not have room for all of the items in the school foyer. Any unclaimed items with our school logo will be discarded by the end of term and coats, hats, gloves etc. will be sent to a local charity shop. Please help yourselves to any item without a name label.

Yours sincerely

HM Cusack

H M Cusack

Headteacher